
From:
To: Bell, Simon; Channing, Darrell
Cc:
Subject: NPSA application for Authorisation: Fortnightly Report for fortnight ending 2 April 2021
Date: Thursday, 1 April 2021 3:36:31 PM

Dear Simon and Darrell
 
We refer to our  clients' last operational update dated 19 March 2021
 
We confirm that the MSSR Working Group is continuing to meet on a monthly basis.
 
As a result, there have been no changes from the previous report, for the purposes of updating the
ACCC for the fortnight ending 2 April 2021.
 
This email can be included on the ACCC's public register.
 
Please do not hesitate if you have any queries.
 
Kind Regards
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